
From: Amy Hill [mailto:hilla@kfalls.k12.or.us]  
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 7:59 AM 
To: HED Exhibits <HED.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: HB 2419 

 

I would like to express my support for HB 2419, regarding the funding of services for TAG 

students. This funding would be invaluable to TAG students, as it would protect their very-

needed programs in times of budget cuts.  

Thank you, 

Amy Hill 

 

 

--  

Amy Hill 
AVID District Director 
Secondary Curriculum Coordinator 

GEAR UP Grant Coordinator 

Klamath Falls City Schools 
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